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July 15, 2025 

Dear M-DCPS Fathers:  

Miami-Dade County Public Schools’ Office of Family and Community Engagement 
invites all fathers and father figures to participate in the 13th Annual Fathers in 
Education Day, taking place Monday, September 15 through Thursday, 
September 18, 2025, at your child’s school. 

In 2014, a Congressional Resolution designated this date as an opportunity for 
fathers and father figures to begin volunteering in the schools to support their 
children’s education, and The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, voted 
and approved Fathers in Education Day as an ongoing district initiative. 

Fathers' participation is beneficial to children to see a family member and positive 
male role model interested in sharing their time. On this day, schools will have 
activities such as reading or telling stories, sharing a personal hobby or interest, or 
engaging in educational activities with your child(ren).  

We look forward to your participation and encourage our community and 
businesses to support this 13th Annual Fathers in Education Day. 

Sincerely, 

Ines Meras, District Director 
M-DCPS Office of Family and Community Engagement 
 
 


